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2011 EVENTS

General Meetings January 31, 2011
March 28, 2011
Annual Awards Nite May 30. 2011

Table top Show Tuesday March 8, 2011
Holiday Inn Point Edward

DINNER MEETING NOTICE

MONDAY January 31. 2011

SARNIA GOLF & CURLING CLUB
500 ERROL ROAD WEST, SARNIA PHONE: (519) 336-2201

COCKTAILS 5:00 PM » »» DINNER AT 6:00 P.M.

GUEST SPEAKER MENU

MEMBERS $15
Jamie Canton GUESTS $25

Roasted Tenderloin
Topic: . f .

Applying Process Analyzers ream of Brocolli with Cheddar

Honey Glaze Carrots

Dessert : Apple Blossom

Reservations before Thursday, January 27 , 2011. Call Terri Bell at Intertec at 519-337-2773:
— Fax; 519-337-1522, Email: terri.bell@intertec-inst.com *For special dietary needs contact Hilda
White at SGCC three days prior to the meeting, Phone: 519-336-2201

NOTE: All Members and Guests are requested to reserve in advance




JANUARY DINNER SPEAKER

Jamie Canton has been a Lanxess Analyzer Technician for a numerous
years. He years of experience with analyzers and installation
of different types of analyzers used in the Rubber manufacturing industry.

NOTICES

Remember to renew your membership!... ISA Sarnia Section members who join or renew their
memberships are entered in a draw for a free book.
Welcome to our new members - REQUIRE NAMES

The Sarnia ISA Table Top Show has been rescheduled to MARCH 8,2011
Same time (11:00 AM) Same place (Holiday INN - Point Edward)

Editor’s Quiz
The winner for the November meeting “Free Dinner Quiz” : “ What year was the Sarnia
section Chartered ? Was it 1945, 1946, 1947 or 1948 ? ANSWER 1947
The winner for the January meeting meal is Lester Earl - Congratulation Lester
The quiz question for the January meeting.

“Who was the second elected President of the Sarnia ISA”

hint ISA web site, Reference Guide




President’s Message

Presidents Message

January 2011
Hello fellow members;

We come to the end of 2010 with a lot accomplished this year. The last dinner meeting was great
success with good attendance. Next year we promise to have more interesting topics at our
dinner meetings to keep the numbers attending our meetings. It is obvious to me that the speaker
drives the attendance.

In the last dinner meeting Lambton College asked for our help to get their students into the work
force. | know it has been difficult for students to find work. | have seen resumes from the previous
year and some of those students still do not have work and here we are with another year of
graduates coming into the work force looking for employment, If there is any thing your firms can
offer please contact myself or any of the executive and we will get you in touch with the right
people at the college to help you select the right fit for you company. The college offers great
incentives to hire these students so take advantage of these offerings.

| don’t have any big enlightened news this month. Our country is now a great country of
diversification we enjoy the traditions of others in the world. | know there are several nationalities
that have celebrations at this time of year. | was going to try and list the proper sayings for all of
them and quickly realized that | would forget some one and probably insult others. So being the
careful politician | thought about the best approach and “HAPPY HOLIDAYS" seems to cover all
bases. So | wish you all Happy Holidays and that you and your families enjoy your time together
and you remain safe during the season.

Jeffrey Talbot
Sarnia Section President

Editorial:

When we begin a new year we always let our mind wander back into the past and assess what we have
accomplished during the past year or during a period of time. Yes Sarnia ISA won awards and speaking of
awards we won the Golden Award for a small section for the year 2010. Congratulations Sarnia. Going back to
reminisce. We have accomplished much to our efforts, Production of a high quality Reference Guide, Success-
ful table top shows, Spectacular seminars. All these were accomplished with volunteers and the training they
have received from participating as leaders in the ISA. | guess | can say that the leadership training the execu-
tive committee and chairmen receives is good. In reflection to this, all | can say is any member who wishes to
augment his management training should consider participating and getting involve with the executive commit-
tee. The ISA section needs executive and program members. perhaps as a new year goal you should consider
joining the executive committee. You will satisfied of the rewards and training that you receive.

WWW.ISASARNIA.COM

Section website
Please log on and review the latest information on your section with links to the ISA.
Visit the link www.isasarnia.com

Member Services & Events
Meetings, Annunciator Newsletters Courses & Seminars, Golf Tournament, ISA Jobs
Technical Information
Reference Guide, Technical Issues, Conversion Tools, Automation Standards at www.isa.org
Pre-recorded web seminars

Editor If you have any news, opinions, comments or announcement you wish
Randy Dennie to have published in the ANNUNCIATOR please send your information
contact : to the editor via e-mail prior to the 7th day of the monthly meeting.

rdennie3@cogeco.ca




The elected Officers for 2010 / 2011

President Jeff Talbot
Vice President Rob Dickson
Secretary Don Murch
Treasurer Ken Armitage
Delegate Jeff Talbot
Program Chair Scott Chrzanowski
Education Chair Sam Falladown
Membership Chair Brian Smith
Newsletter Editor Randy Dennie
WebMaster Chris Braet
Exhibit Chair Brad King
Marketing Chair Brian Smith
Honors & Awards Gord Wright
Historian Mike Murray
Student Section Liaison Mike Grey
Standards & Practices Phil Luppke

General meeting last Monday in September,
November, January, March and May

The new Reference
Guide for 2011 have
been

released

Arrangements should
be made to be picked
up or tobe
delivered by calling
the WIKA office at
519-344-1399

Distribution Depots:
For pick up only

Provincial Controls
Summit Controls
Lakeside Controls
Wika Instruments

The recipients of the ISA Scholarship Awards Lambton College Instrument classes are , Ken Baker, Darcy Vink.
.James Olsen, and Kody Crombeen. Congratulations to all the graduates for their achievements. ISA Sarnia

Section is proud to sponsor these awards.

Attendees at the November the meeting

Awards Chairman Gord Wright presenting a token gift
to evening speaker Marty Cole - Hubbel Canada



